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Thank You for Visiting Keeler Tavern Museum & History Center! 

Currently, you will be able to enjoy the following activities (use your smart phone to scan the above QR code for 
a map of the grounds):  

- Self-guided walking tour, “Gilberts in the Gardens”, and seasonal gardens inside the walled garden 

- Cannonball lodged in the corner post of the Tavern (cannonball is currently covered by plexiglass)  

- Special exhibitions in the Carriage Barn (check website; timed entries)  

The Museum is temporarily closed to the public due to the coronavirus pandemic.  

The Museum Shop offers porch pick-up on Wednesdays (call 203-482-1939 for details).  

The Business Office located in the Visitor Center is open whenever the sign is out. 

Please follow the Visitor Safety Guidelines. Thank you and enjoy your visit!  

 

Visitor Safety Guidelines  

Wear a Mask and Use Hand Sanitizer 
- Please wear a mask or face covering at all times  

- Hand sanitizer is available when entering all buildings  

One-Way Traffic & Social Distancing  
- Please observe posted one-way traffic signs (indoors and outdoors) 

- Keep a 6-foot distance at all times  

If you’re Sick, Please Stay Home!  
- If you don’t feel well, PLEASE STAY HOME!  

- If you become sick with COVID-19 after visiting KTM&HC, please notify the Museum at 

info@keelertavernmuseum.org.  

Business Office Appointments (located in the red brick Visitor Center) 
- Please set up appointments with the staff by email or phone. For facility rentals, please contact Mary 

Ann Connors at mconnors@keelertavernmuseum.org or call 203-438-5485, x12.  

- Sign the Visitor Log when entering the Visitor Center and notify your party that you’ve arrived.  

 

General Liability Notice  
By entering KTM&HC’s premises, including the Cass Gilbert Garden House and Carriage Barn, visitors agree to 

comply with all federal, state, and local requirements concerning measures required to minimize the spread of 

the COVID-19 virus. Visitors understand that Keeler Tavern Preservation Society, Inc. does not accept any 

responsibility for non-compliance. 
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